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 A Not for Profit Organization 

 
SUBJECT:  Accusations Towards PGC of Identity Theft and Other Wrongdoings 
 
This ALERT pertains to the following Registered Profitable Gifting Arrangements: 
 

Canadian Organization for International Philanthropy  (COIP) 
Relief Lending Group (RLG) 
Mission Life Financial  (MLF) 
PharmaGifts International  (PGI) 
 

The ALERT 
 

The message below is typical of messages sent recently by one or more of the above mentioned 
RPGAs.   There are additional messages also sent that allege PGC is party to identity theft.   These 
messages contain false information that PGC would like to clarify to its members and the public. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Profitable Giving Canada has not nor will we ever participate in identity theft or any other illegal or 

inappropriate behaviour.  Our Privacy Policy is public on our website.   If anyone does not want to hear 

from us, please unsubscribe or let us know and we will not contact you again. 

Profitable Giving Canada is comprised of members, the vast majority of whom are donors.  Our 

membership has been growing at a tremendous rate.   PGC has no commercial agenda and no 

commercial relationships with Profitable Giving Alberta or Justice Trading Limited, the companies 

referred  to by the RPGAs.  PGC has no “offering” other than to promote compliant Profitable Giving in 

Canada and to regulate the industry from abuse.   We also are here to serve and protect our members.  

The currently serving executive of PGC does have an agenda, but it is not “personal” as indicated 

above.   The agenda is to serve and protect our members.  None of the Executive, Directors, or 

Committee members of PGC receive any compensation for their service. 

PGC is of the opinion these accusations are being made as a result of the investigation currently 

underway. 


